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13th December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

Baby Essentials Charity 
 

We are supported weekly in school by members of Spalding Baptist Church who come in to lead our 
worship. The church has their own charity called Baby Essentials, they provide things for new mothers 
and families who are struggling to provide their baby with what they need. Lately they have had a large 
number of requests for support and are running short of a number of items.  
 
If anyone has any of the items on the list attached that they would be willing to donate, they can be 
dropped off at Spalding Baptist Church, Swan Street, Spalding PE11 1BT. People are always there Fridays 
10.30am-1.30pm to drop off donations, just say they are for the baby bank.  
 
Alternatively contact their youth worker Debbie Clarke at spaldingbabyessentials@gmail.com or through 
FaceBook  Messenger: https://www.facebook.com/babyessentialspalding/  
 
Thank you for any support you are able to give. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Claire Hearth 
KS1 Lead and Year 2 Teacher 
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